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INDICATIONS 
 Ages 18 and up 
 Healthy nerve function and comfort support‡ 

BENEFITS 
 Promotes nerve structure, function and comfort‡ 
 Supports healthy mitochondrial function‡ 
 Provides antioxidant support‡ 

FEATURES 
 Scientifically researched combination of acetyl-l-

carnitine (ALC) and alpha lipoic acid (ALA) and 
other nutrients 

 Made with high-quality vegetarian ingredients 
backed by verifiable science 

VERIFIABLE SCIENCE 
Patented, scientifically researched combination of 
acetyl-l-carnitine (ALC), alpha lipoic acid (ALA) and 
methylcobalamin, used under license from Juvenon® 
Inc. Supports nerve conduction velocity, normal 
nerve signaling and nerve structure in healthy 
individuals.1 Supports healthy nerve fiber function 
with a combination of methylcobalamin, pyridoxal 5’ 
phosphate and Metafolin®, L-5-MTHF.2 Promotes 
nerve comfort, in part by supporting healthy 
receptor activity and mitochondrial function.3,4 
Includes CoQ10 for enhanced antioxidant and 
mitochondrial support. MicroActive® sustained-
released CoQ10 was shown in clinical research to be 
more bioavailable than standard CoQ10.5‡ 

SUGGESTED USE 
As a dietary supplement, take 2 capsules, 2 times 
daily, with meals. 

STORAGE 
Store in a cool, dry place. 

WARNING  
If you are pregnant or lactating, have any health 
condition or are taking any medication, consult your 
health professional before use. 

 

 

SOURCE 
 Acetyl-l-carnitine HCl, alpha lipoic acid (thioctic 

acid), folate and pyridoxal-5’-phosphate are 
synthetic 

 Magnesium is derived from the lime of rock 
 Methylcobalamin is derived from corn dextrose 

fermentation 
 MicroActive® CoQ10-cyclodextrin complex 

contains coenzyme Q10 obtained naturally from 
fermentation and potato starch 

 Ascorbyl palmitate is derived from corn dextrose 
fermentation and palm oil 

NOTES 
Size 00 caps 

Bottle count 120 

Order code RJN1 

Bottle size 290 cc 
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SUPPLEMENT FACTS 

 
 

Visit PureEncapsulationsPro.com for more information about our GMO policy. 


